
 

 

 

PUBLICATION 
The Pilbara Infrastructure – Amended Costing Principles 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published amended costing principles for The 
Pilbara Infrastructure. 

On 17 May 2013, the Authority issued a direction to The Pilbara Infrastructure for it to amend 
Appendix C of its costing principles. 

The notice advising of the direction is available on the Authority’s website. 

The Pilbara Infrastructure has complied with the direction. 

The amended costing principles is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall 
Assistant Director Rail 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
22 May 2013 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11344/2/TPI%20costing%20principles%20notice.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot_download/11348/2/20130522%20D106462%20-%20TPI%20Costing%20Principles.pdf
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